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Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital

Upper Byron Place

Clifton

Bristol

BS8 1JU
INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

Friday 20th July 2012 

Dear Neighbour,

Saturday 21st July

· The site will be non-operational, closed and alarmed.

The week ahead

The weather is on the mend (or so they tell us) so this should help us all out.

The Bristol City Council Transport Department are finally catching up to speed and have re-signed a section of the no parking zone on Clifton Hill. The left hand side of the road looking up is now signed as a ‘clear-way’ system with parking only suspended between the hours of 7.30 -10am and 3pm – 6pm Monday to Friday with no restrictions on the weekend.
As for works on site, all pretty much the same as the last couple of weeks.
· Installation of the pre-cast concrete sections between the piles that form the basement retaining walls and the excavation of the basement area will continue. We are now half way through this process.
· In conjunction with the installation of the retaining wall sections, one piling rig is still on site and will be undertaking piling works for the bearing piles of the new Hospital building within the excavated basement area.

· Spoil generated by the excavation of the basement area will be removed from site utilising the ‘muck away’ lorries.
· Main sewer surveying works will continue to be undertaken prior to the installation of the new site drainage.
· The foundation platform for the tower crane will be installed, with the crane due to be erected in early August.
Best regards,

Steve 









Steve Nicholson

Nuffield Health Site Manager

Chesterfield Re-development Project

Telephone: 07917 240937

Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com






